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	Ein cyf / Our ref: 323/22/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date: 26th October 2022


Further to your request for information dated 11th October 2022, I am pleased to provide the following response. 

Your request:
Please can you tell me how much money Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board (BCUHB) has applied for to fix issues related to reinforced autoclaved aerated concrete (RAAC) in the building in the last 10 years. If there are multiple hospitals looked after by this Health Board, please separate the sums applied for each.

I would like:

· the amounts requested
· who it is requested from
· the dates of submission
· the amounts received
· who it was received from and the dates of receipt

Our response:

BCUHB carried out a survey of all its estate in relation to RAAC and can confirm that one property was identified as requiring remedial action.  The Health Board has commissioned a Kitchen Replacement Feasibility Report which included a number of options, the report is currently being reviewed by the Health Board.  Until the option appraisal has been completed the Health Board has not requested any Capital Funding to address any issues relation to RAAC.

We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth drwy gyfrwng y Gymraeg


